
From: Bohan Michael
To: Nguyen, Janice
Subject: Re: Date of Sale for Cardiology Associates of Norwich
Date: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 2:50:57 PM

Hi Janice,

Ii have been informed that the official sale date was Sunday, August 31, 2014, but 
due to Labor Day falling on, Monday, September 1st, official operations under Yale-
New Haven Hospital did not commence until Tuesday, September 2, 2014.

Regards,

Mike Bohan, RSO
Yale-New Haven & Bridgeport Hospitals
Radiological Physics
20 York St. - WWW 229
New Haven, CT 06510
Tele: (203) 688-2950
Fax: (203) 688-4135
Email1: mike.bohan@yale.edu 
Email2: mike.bohan@ynhh.org

This message originates from Yale New Haven Health System. The information contained in this 
message may be privileged and confidential. If you are the intended recipient, you must maintain 
this message in a secure and confidential manner. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
notify the sender immediately and destroy this message. Thank you.

On Nov 18, 2014, at 3:08 PM, Nguyen, Janice wrote:

Hi Mike,
 
I hope you are doing well!
 
I am going to try to issue the action to add the Cardiology Associates of 
Norwich location on Thursday.  Can you please let me know the date the sale 
occurred?  In the letter, it said the sale would be effective September 2, but 
sometimes, these dates can change.  Just wanted to confirm September 2 is 
correct.
 
Thanks!
 
Jan Nguyen
 
Janice Nguyen
Senior Health Physicist
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713
(610) 337-5006
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